## **Littledean Church of England Primary School**

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk

Twitter: @littledeansch



Loving one another, building each other up

21st October 2020

Dear Parents,

## Closure of Pre-School – Friday 23<sup>rd</sup> October 2020

Unfortunately due to a staffing shortage we are unable to open the pre-school on Friday 23<sup>rd</sup> October 2020. Our usual avenues of staff absence cover are not open to us due to the Covid-19 pandemic, and we are unable to use school staff members due to crossing over of 'class bubbles'.

We will be arranging to open either on a Monday or Tuesday or one of our INSET days later in the year so that the funding hours are unaffected.

Should you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us.

We hope you have a fun and relaxing half term and look forward to seeing you in November

Kind regards

Hayley McGoldrick

Head Teacher

Head Teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick